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Nov. 28, 1947. 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
RFD # 2, 

Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Er. Geary: 

Your most interesting report of the reception of WPGH has been 
received, and I can verify the report in every detail, as it 

checks completely with our Production Log for Nov. 23. 

Apparently atmospheric conditions must have been unusually 
good on that particular day, as we have received several 
other letters from Eastern points regarding reception at 
approximately the same time Nov. 23, including one from 
Newark, N. J., which is even closer to WTIC than yourself. 

We are always happy to receive information as to our reception, 
so I'll be glad to hear from you again at any time, should you 
be able to hear WPGH with any degree of clarity, and thanking 
you again for your very informative letter, I remain, 

DJM:blp 

T.'os t cordially yours, 

Dwight J. erriam, 
Program Director VPJH. 
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